
Important update on Progress of Re Verification for 
RSA Recognition 

 
We are trying to get Recognition Renewed as per RSA Rules. Surprisingly, the 
group, which is responsible for today's pathetic situation of snatching 
Employee's voice, is blaming us for slow progress of Recognition process. We 
would like to enlighten them that the process in 2011 took two years and at that 
they were themselves handling this. 
 
ARTEE understands its responsibility as the largest Association and we are 
keenly following the procedure. 
 
After the submission of Applications for Recognition up to 10th Jan'18, all 
Applications were scrutinized in DG(AIR). After scrutiny some Applications were 
not found in order and there were some shortcomings. DG(AIR) has  sent a status 
report to Prasar Bharati mentioning these shortcomings. 

 
Last Monday i.e. on  26/03/18, a meeting was held in Prasar Bharati under the 
Chairmanship of CEO to monitor the progress of Recognition process. Meeting 
was attended by both the ADG (A)s of AIR & DD. It is decided to issue letters to 
Associations whose Applications are not complete and to ask them to complete 
the shortcomings in a stipulated time. Prasar Bharati likely to issue letters with 
this intent to DG. After this DGs will issue letters to Associations. After this 
further decision of RSA deductions etc may be taken. 
 
We are not drum beaters and social abusers who remain in search of opportunity 
to spread filth and dirt everywhere and always try to take credit of other's hard 
work and success. The process of Recognition will make all the illusions clear 
from such minds.  

 

Destroyers of Unity are bound to bite dust for sure 
 

Central Office 


